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Dear Chair Rep. Lively, Rep. Vice-Chair Gamba, Rep. Vice-Chair Levy and members 

of the committee,  

HB 3932 is imperative for our waterways. Human intervention and destruction only 

causes more negative impacts AND costs even more money to maintain over the 

long haul. It makes ZERO sense from a FINANCIAL, ECOLOGICAL, and HUNTING 

FOR FOOD OR ANIMAL PRODUCT perspective to allow hunting of a species on 

public lands that can save our waterways for free. Beavers help increase plant 

biodiversity and healthier waterways which in turn increase fish and wildlife numbers. 

Beavers support and increase our natural resources better than any human and their 

wallet can. Let us not argue against logic for what is only more destruction and a 

squandering of quality of life for all - humans and wildlife. I support HB 3932. Please 

also support HB 3932. 


